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September News





Reminders


September 25th – Homecoming Parade


October 4th – Dawg Walk


October 11th – Institute Day


October 17th – Pumpkin Patch Fieldtrip


October 21st – Early Dismissal


October 22nd- Parent Teacher Conferences





Prove It!


How did the shadow of the basketball hoop change?


What does a subtraction sign look like?


What does ordinary mean?


What is a Realistic Fiction book like?


A personal narrative MUST be about 3 things, what are they?


It must be true


About you


It must have already happened








A Peek at our Week


	We had another great week in first grade!  In math we have been working our way through chapter 2 and we are learning all about subtraction.


	In writing we learned about personal narratives and we even wrote a piece.  I was SO impressed with the stories that the students came up with and the length of them!  So many of the students added great detail into their stories.  I enjoyed reading what they wrote.


	In science we continued to learn about the seasons and the rotation of the Earth.  We did an experiment with the shadow of a basketball hoop on the playground.  We observed the shadow at different times and recoded what happened to it.  The students were pretty surprised to see that the shadow had moved so much!


	We are through with our first week of spelling tests!  I hope things went as smoothly for you at home as they did here at school for us.  Thank you for all of your support with reading and spelling at home!!!


	If you are interested in attending our fieldtrip with us in October, please return the chaperon slip by September 25th.  


	Next Friday is the homecoming parade.  The parade will step off from the High School at 2:00.  Our class will watch the parade on Main street wherever we can find a spot.  If you would like to join us, feel free to.  


	Have an amazing weekend!


						~Mrs. Kirby  








